May 29, 2019

Town/Village Board of Harrison New York
1 Heineman Place
Harrison, NY 10528

To the Honorable Members of the Town of Harrison Town Board,

Please accept this letter as a formal request by Westchester Country Club to obtain permission from the
Town Board to host a fireworks display, on our property, on Saturday, June 8" 2019 at 9:00pm.

We are in the process of submitting the appropriate Fireworks Permit Application and the Special Event
Indemnification, Release and Discharge Agreement. In addition, the vendor, Legion Fireworks, is
preparing a site plan and has already procured the proper insurance and coverage for this event.

Respectfully,

Keara Sammon
Sales & Catering Manager



